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Year 9-13 Pre-Season Football Programme 2022 
  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
  

Your child may be interested in playing Football as part of our pre-season programme. Please 
read the following information and complete the online registration through Pinehurst website 
by Friday 18th February 2022. 
 
These sessions are supplementary to the football season and will be run by professional 
coaches from Albany United FC. These will be in addition to the scheduled training sessions for 
the teams once the season commences. Sessions are open to boys and girls from Year 9-13. 
 

 Dates: Wednesday 23rd February - Wednesday 6th April 2022 
 

Time: Wednesday afternoons 3:30 until 4:30pm 
 

Gear Required: Football boots and shin guards 
  

Covid 19:  

 

Students do not need to be vaccinated to attend these sessions.  

Unfortunately, at this time spectators will not be allowed on school site to 
observe. 

Costs: There will be no cost to students for this activity.  

Commitment 
Required: 

 

 

There are limited spots for the programme and so students must commit 
fully to attending all sessions. Spots will be given on a first come, first 
served basis. 

If a player cannot make a practice through injury/illness or family 
circumstance then they must contact Ms Murray as soon as possible, not 
pass messages through other players. 

 

Entries close Friday 18th February 2022 Register here Sports Registration | Pinehurst School 

 
  

Kind regards, 
  

Charlie Murray 
House Dean: Kauri  
Pinehurst School  
  
Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 408  
Email: Charlie.Murray@pinehurst.school.nz 
  

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

